
Feb 26, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Please support House Bill 2578 which will establish small dollar matching for our elections. This is 
important so that candidates can have the means to run for office with no "obligation" to special 
interests or big industry/corporate money. These candidates will represent our communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Priscilla Bradley 
12909 Logsden Rd 
Blodgett, OR 97326-9323 
 


